
OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE 
YEAR A 26TH NOVEMBER 2023    

WELCOME INTO THE KINGDOM PREPARED FOR YOU. 
NEITHER THE BAPTISM NOR THE PROFESSION OF FAITH IN 
CHRIST GUARANTEES OUR ENTRY INTO CHRIST’S 
KINGDOM. WHAT IS MOST IMPORTANT IS THE WAY WE 
TREAT THE LEAST OF CHRIST’S BROTHERS AND SISTERS. 
WHAT WE DO FOR THEM WE DO FOR CHRIST. BY OUR 
CARE FOR THEM, WE REVEAL THAT OUR PROFESSION OF 
FAITH AT MASS IS MORE THAN JUST WORDS. 
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TEMORA SACRED HEART MISSION 
INCORPORATING THE PARISHES OF TEMORA/BARMEDMAN,  

ARDLETHAN/ARIAH PARK & BARELLAN/BINYA 
 

PARISH PRIEST – Fr Sijo Jose 
PARISH CO-ORDINATOR – Sr Maureen McDermott Ardlethan/Ariah Park 

 

 

 

 
 
    SACRED HEART PARISH TEMORA 

111 LOFTUS ST 
PO BOX 78 

TEMORA  NSW  2666 
PHONE:  02 69772104 

Temora@cg.org.au 
WEBSITE: www.cg.org.au/temora 

PRIEST: FR SIJO JOSE 
sijo.jose@cg.org.au  

  
 
 

 OUR LADY HELP OF CHRISTIANS 
PARISH ARDLETHAN 

PO BOX 45 
ARDLETHAN  NSW  2665 

PHONE: 0448 257077 
COMMUNITY LEADER:  

SR MAUREEN MCDERMOTT 
Maureen.McDermott@sosj.org.au  

  
 

 
  

ST THERESE PARISH BARELLAN 
PO BOX 58 

BARELLAN  NSW  2665 
PHONE: 02 69772104 

 
 
 

  
ST ANNES CENTRAL SCHOOL 

125 DEBOOS ST 
TEMORA NSW 2666 
PH: (02) 6977 1011 

SCHOOL PRINCIPAL: GRANT HAIGH 
Grant.Haigh@cg.catholic.edu.au  

WEBSITE: 
www.stannestemora.nsw. edu.au 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

  
We acknowledge the traditional 
custodians of this land, the 
Wiradjuri peoples, Aboriginal 
peoples and Torres Strait Islander 
peoples. We pay our respects to the 
elders past, present and emerging, 
for they hold the memories, the 
traditions, the culture, and hopes of 
this land. We acknowledge that 
they have occupied and cared for 
this land over countless 
generations and we celebrate their 
continuing contribution to the life 
of our town and of this region. We 
also extend our respect to all 
Aboriginal peoples living in our 
community.  
    

November Masses - At the side of the altar there is a basket and cross set up for the month 

of November, which is All Souls month. In this basket you can place names of your deceased 

relatives and friends. Please don’t put any money in this basket. These souls will be prayed for 

by Father Bill in every Mass during the month of November. Put as many names in as you like. 

The meaning is bringing the souls of our relatives and friends through the crucified Jesus into 

the Mass. At the back of the Church on the table are envelopes for special Masses for 

November that will be offered by Fr Bill. Please write the names of your loved ones that you 

would like Masses said for on the envelope and place a donation inside. These envelopes can 

be placed in the second collection box. 

Sacred Heart Ladies Group Retreat Day – Unfortunately due to unforeseen circumstances 
the Sacred Heart Ladies Retreat Day has been cancelled. 
 

Sacred Heart Ladies Group Christmas Party - Will be held Thursday 7th December at the 
Temora Ex-Services Club commencing at 12 midday following 11am Mass. The cost will be 
$30.00 per head.  Please ring Jenny on 0400806324 by the 23rd November if you would like 
to attend. All parishioners are very welcome. 
 

Safeguarding Training - Maria Hicks, Manager for Professional Standards and Safeguarding, 

Archdiocese of Canberra and Goulburn will be attending the next PPC meeting to discuss 

safeguarding.  The meeting will be held on Wednesday 6th December at 6.30pm in St 

Joseph’s Hall. Members of PPC, Finance Committee and all sacristans and acolytes are asked 

to attend.  

Christmas Eve Mass – Any school aged children interested in being involved in The 

Christmas Eve Mass should contact (or ask their parents/guardians to contact) Anne-Maree 

Sleigh on 0457 450269. 

Thank you – Thank you to Fr Bill for taking care of us for the last few weeks. Fr Bill is heading 

home on Sunday and we wish him a safe journey back. Fr Alex Osborne will arrive early next 

week and will be with us until Fr Sijo returns. Welcome to Fr Alex. 
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PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR 
SICK:  

Aileen McMullen 
Brian Williamson 

Jean Durham 
Joy Cronin 

Chris Morton 
Janelle Bland 

Beryl Muir 
Jim Clancy 
Cliff Cook 

Allan Pinney 
Pat Morton 

Michael Brady 
Carly Ison 

Mavis Murphy 
Rita Martin 

Arch Francis Carroll 
Noel Rigney-Johnson 

Kathy Norman 
 Dillon Wells 

 Lisa Skrypzack 
Could you please contact 
the presbytery if you are 
aware of any changes to 

our sick list. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASSES OFFERED: 
Peter Tutill 

Peter Harmon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DECEASED: 
Sr M. Barbara Fogarty  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
Mark Cornell 
Mark Harmer 
Terry Fogarty 

William Kirkpatrick 
Percy Reid 

Bob Gorman 
Jean Robertson 
Darcy Flakelar 

Daphne Loiterton 
Rodney White 

 

MASS TIMES 
TUESDAY: Mass 10.15am St Vincent de Paul Sharing Mass with St Anne’s   
WEDNESDAY: Mass 10.00am 
THURSDAY: Mass           10.00am 
FRIDAY: Mass 10.00am 
SATURDAY: Mass 10.00am        Reconciliation – 10.20am 
2nd December Mass 6.00pm – TEMORA 
SUNDAY:     
3rd December Mass 8.00am – ARDLETHAN, 10.00am - BARELLAN   

 
 
 

 10.00AM MASS SUNDAY 26TH NOVEMBER 2023 
ACOLYTE: P Bleyer READER: N Drum  
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: G Reid ROSARY: A Letson  
ALTAR SERVERS: J Collins & B Krause MUSIC: Colin, Sharron, Renae 
OFFERTORY PROCESSION: B & M Fritsch  

6.00PM MASS SATURDAY 2ND DECEMBER 2023 
ACOLYTE: J Drumore READER: P Bleyer  
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: Sacred Heart Ladies ROSARY: M Bremer  
ALTAR SERVERS: G Drumore & J Nguyen MUSIC: C Drumore 
OFFERTORY PROCESSION: M & H Britton   
PLANNED GIVING COUNTERS:  26th – G & A Wood 2nd – R Coleman & J Goode 
CHURCH CLEANING: 26th – J Morton’s Team 10th - D McKelvie’s Team 

IF UNABLE TO ATTEND MASS PLEASE FIND OWN REPLACEMENT 

 

First Collection for Sunday 19th November 2023 $176.80. Second Collection for Sunday 19th November 
2023 $562.25. 
 

New Smart Terminal – Our Tap and Go Machine has been replaced with a new Smart Terminal at the 
back of the church. Payments are made the same way as you do on the Tap and Go Machine except that 
now there are four payment options - $5, $10, $20 or you can choose your own amount. Payments are 
distributed using the same process as the Tap and Go Machine – 30% of your payment will go to Clergy 
(1st collection) and 70% to our Parish (2nd collection). Thank you for your generous contributions. 
 

Prayer Cards for Peace in the Holy Land – Aid to the Church in Need has produced and printed prayer 
cards for distribution across Catholic parishes and schools in Australia and New Zealand. The cards are 
available at the back of the church. Please take one. 
 

 
 

 

MEETINGS    
  

Parish Safeguarding Commitment – Sacred Heart Parish Temora is committed to safeguarding and upholding the rights of all our 
children and vulnerable people. We seek to empower children, their families and carers, and vulnerable people, to have a say, to be 
listened to, and to be protected. Parishioners are encouraged to raise any concerns they may have by emailing Fr Sijo at the parish 
office at temora@cg.org.au or phoning the office on 02-69772104. Parishioners are also welcome to contact Maria Hicks, Manager for 
the Archdiocesan Institute for Professional Standards & Safeguarding (IPSS) at ipss@cg.org.au or phoning 02-62399806. 
 

Temora Mission Christmas Masses & Liturgies 
 

Christmas Eve Sunday 24th December 
Ardlethan (Liturgy) – 9.00am 
Ariah Park (Liturgy) – 6.00pm 

Temora (Mass in the Park) – 6.30pm 
Barellan (Liturgy) – 7.00pm 

 
Christmas Day Monday 25th December 

Temora (Mass) – 9.00am 
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